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BOARD ELECTIONS
NOVEMBER 2024

Board elections are held every TWO

years. Early this Fall 2024, preparations will
begin. We are looking for individuals with
solid sobriety who are working a 12-step
recovery program, are eager to use their
individual skills and abilities to oversee
certain areas/activities and improve the
quality of our club.

Your service as a Board member can help
shape the future of our club. We aim to grow
awareness within our community, club
membership, increase service worker
volunteer participation and leave the club
better than we found it.

Questions? Please email:

serenity.club.alexandria@gmail.com

Thank you,

y .

Serenity Club President & Board of Directors



